
My name is Margaret Whelpton and I am a resident of Watermark over 55’s Apartments in 
Evans Street, Freshwater.
I am writing to express my very strong objection to the planned DA no. DA2020/1233.
My main objection is the security and safety of the residents with the proposal of a licensed 
bowling green area for large numbers being in such close proximity to apartments, particularly 
all ground floor apartments.
I find it abhorrent that alcohol can be served in a community Environment of elderly residents 
who purchased with the view of quiet, safe retirement living, certainly not amidst noisy, drinking 
public events.
Yours sincerely
Margaretp Whelpton 

Sent from my iPhone
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